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CTC is Hiring! 

Parking  

2021 parking stick-

ers must be dis-

played immediately. 

Vehicles without 

2021 stickers will be 

subject to ticketing, 

daily parking charg-

es and/or towing at 

the owner's ex-

pense. CTC recog-

nizes that some 

people are not 

traveling to the 

mainland fre-

quently. We will 

assist with apply-

ing 2021 sticker if 

needed. Please call 

our office for more 

information. Also, 

the Designated 

Commuter Area on 

Cousins Island is for 

people who applied  

and received a Com

muter Sticker only. 

If you do not have a 

Commuter Sticker, 

please do not park in 

the designated com-

muter spots.  

Winter Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 

9am - 4pm 

Friday  

9am-12pm 

Occasionally, adverse weath-

er conditions require CTC to 

cancel ferry and/or bus trips. 

While we try to give advance 

notice of cancellation 

(minimum of 60 minutes), 

there are times when safety 

concerns require cancellations 

with shorter notice. 

If we must cancel service, we 

will post the notice  on our 

website and FB page and ask 

for posting on chebeague.org . 

Emails and texts will be sent 

to those who have signed up 

for CTC alerts. (We currently 

notify over 800 people.) If 

interested, please sign up on 

the cancellations page of 

chebeaguetrans.com.  

The first bus trip is always 

cancelled when Yarmouth 

schools cancel or delay open-

ing. Other bus service cancel-

lations will be posted in the 

same manner as ferry cancel-

lations. If the bus is can-

celled, but the ferry is still 

running, Rt. 1 users may 

park at Cousins. Their vehi-

cles should be moved back to 

Rt. 1 as soon as possible. 

Employee  

Birthdays 
Rock Helpin—3/29 

Ted McKeen—3/31 

Ferry and Bus Cancellation Notices 
How to keep informed 

Reminders from the 

Ferry Crew 

Please have your tick-

ets out and ready as 

you are boarding the 

ferry! 

Because our crew often 

uses time between trips 

for cleaning, mainte-

nance and training, and 

to process tickets, we 

must delay boarding 

until 10 minutes prior 

to departure. Passen-

gers may not be on the 

ferry without the boat 

crew present. Please 

wait to board until the 

deckhand calls you 

down! 

For your own safety, 

please remain seated  

until the ferry is tied 

up, especially during 

rough weather. 

 

We are currently accepting applications for: 

Part Time Bus Drivers (A Class B CDL with passen-

ger endorsement is required.)  

Part Time Deckhands 

Both drivers and deckhands must be available to work some 

nights and weekend shifts and are required to pass a pre-

employment drug test. 

CTC offers competitive pay along with many benefits, includ-

ing free boat fare as well as parking and barging benefits. 

Preference for the deckhand positions will be given to year- 

round or seasonal residents of Chebeague Island.  

Fill out an application on the CTC website or call the CTC 

office for more information. 

We are looking for dedicated people to join our team. We’re 

proud to serve the Chebeague community. Come join a great 

crew! 


